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Confirmed Speakers:  

Chris Turrell, Executive Member for Planning and Transport Bracknell Forest Council  

Richard Knox-Johnston, Chairman, London Green Belt Council 

Blue outline: Existing Syngenta site 

Red outline: Area of Green Belt proposed for development 

Green line: Bracknell/Maidenhead road 

This is a free event, but please register 

to attend via our office at: 

cpreberkshire@btopenworld.com  

OR tel: 0118 930 6756  
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Please use the other side of this leaflet as 

a poster in your window 


